
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 5 September: Public Speaking Finals (Years 3-6 @ 9am; Years K-2 @ 11.40am) 

Monday 9 to Wednesday 11 September: Stage 3 Camp 

Principal’s Message 
Well it has been another couple of very busy weeks at Minchinbury Public School. Too many events to 

describe here. Make sure you have a good look through this newsletter to see highlights of our fortnight. 

 

Recycling Program 

Our SRC has been working very hard to support our school throughout the year. They have been working 

particularly hard to bring a recycling Return and Earn program to MPS. And…it’s here. 

SRC students have been talking to their classes and their stage groups about what can and can not be put 

into the orange bins to ‘return and earn’. Details of recyclable materials are included in this newsletter. 

Please support our SRC by placing the correct waste products in the recycling bins. 

 

Parent Survey 

It’s that time of year again. Parent/carer surveys have been sent home to all families. Surveys can be 

completed online or on paper. Completing the survey online is preferable, however, if it means that we 

get your feedback, please, please, please, complete the paper copy that has been sent home. 

Changes have come as a result of parent/carer feedback. Just to name a couple of examples: 

 More formal academic information is now sent home to families. 

 Parent/teacher interview dates were changed. 

 Food rewards were replaced with other rewards for our PBL (Positive Behaviour for Learning) 

draw. 

Each one of those changes was a direct result of communication received from families via this survey. 

Please take the time to complete this survey. 

We want your feedback!!!!! 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Rebecca Webster 

Principal 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

5 Sep:  2pm Stage 2 assembly; Public speaking finals 

6 Sep:  2pm Stage 1 assembly 

9 – 11 Sep: Stage 3 Camp 

12 Sep:  2pm Stage 3 assembly 

13 Sep:  2pm Kindergarten assembly 

 

 

     Minchinbury Public School 
202 McFarlane Drive 

Minchinbury, 2770 Principal: Miss Webster 

https://www.facebook.com/minchinburyps 

www.minchinbur-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

3 September 2019 

A mother of a Kindergarten child 

stopped me and asked if she could have 

a word with me. She then went on to 

tell me that one of our Year 6 boys had 

been very kind to her toddler when he 

didn’t even realise anyone was 

watching. 

 

This is why Minchinbury is such a great 

place to be. 

https://www.facebook.com/minchinburyps
http://www.minchinbur-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 
Book Week 

Thank you to all of our community for celebrating Book Week with us. Thank you to Mrs Elliott 

and her team of helpers for organising the Book Fair and our annual Book Week Parade. 

Here are a few snapshots from the day. There are more photos on our website.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our amazing 5D students for not only donating cakes and biscuits, but then selling 

them as well. 

Our students raised $726.40 on the day. 

Thank you to our community for supporting this day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 
Recycling – Return and Earn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 
SASS Recognition Week 

Last week was SASS Recognition Week. Our SASS staff include our office staff, our school learning support 
officers and our general assistant. 

Our school could not run without our amazing SASS staff. Community members regularly comment how friendly 
and helpful our SASS staff are. 

Thank you! 
Our office staff received Certificates of Recognition as part of the Executive Director’s Recognition Program 2019. 

These were presented to our office staff by our Director Educational Leadership, Mrs Karen McSpeerin. Our 
office staff consists of Mrs Moore, Mrs Gatt, Mrs O’Connell, Mrs Lapa, Mrs Coleman and Mrs Gange. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Minchinbury Public School Pride Moments 
PSSA Grand Finals 

Each year MPS plays in the PSSA competition. This is a sports competition between teams from our local schools. We enter 

teams to play netball, soccer and touch football. All of our teams play fairly and play hard each week.  

This year we had four of our teams reach the grand finals – Soccer Juniors, Soccer Seniors, Touch Football Purple Girls, 

Touch Football Purple Boys. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2019 PSSA Premiers 

Touch Football 

Purple Girls 

Final score – 5 - 1 

2019 PSSA Premiers 

Soccer 

Seniors 

Final score – 2 - 0 

2019 PSSA Premiers 

Touch Football 

Purple Boys 

Final score – 6-2 



 

 

 

 

 

Father’s Day Stall 
Thank you to our P&C for organising our annual father’s day stall. There were lots of 

exciting purchases made. Thank you to the community members who worked 

behind the scenes and at the stall to ensure our students were able to purchase 

gifts. 

Thank you to our families for supporting our P&C by purchasing items from the stall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

President:  Karen Pochodyla    Vice President: Joanne Shields 

Secretary: Cherilyn Davies    Treasurer: Renae Sing 

Fundraising Coordinator: Stephanie Buchanan 

     P&C News 



  



  



  



  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 

  



Notes home 
Date Grade Title of note 
22 August All students Father’s Day Stall 

22 August All students MPS Student Conferences 

22 August All students NRMA Science and Road Safety Day 

27 August All students Before School 
27 August All students Partners in Learning Parent Feedback Survey 

 

Notes sent home will have a deadline for payments and for notes to be returned to the school. No 
payments or notes will be accepted after the deadline has passed. If you will not be able to meet the 
deadline and wish your child to be involved in the ‘note activity’ you must contact the office BEFORE the 
deadline has passed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

MPS Notifications 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

MPS School Gates 

Our school gates will be closed during the day for the safety of our 

students. 

Back gate: Open at 8.20am. Closed and locked at 9.15am. Opened at 

2.40pm. 

Front gate: Open at 8.15am. Closed but not locked at 9.20am. Opened 

at 2.40pm. 

Please note that the car park is only to be used by 

staff members. Families dropping their children at 

school are not to do so in the staff car park. This is 

for Work Health and Safety reasons. 

 

Please do not walk with your child/children through 

the staff car park. We have two gates at the front of 

the school – one with stair access and one with 

ramp access. 

 

 

Road Safety – Bus Stop and Stopping Zones 

Please pay attention to the road rules and signs outside of our school gates.  

There is an area at the front of the school for families to drop students off.  

Please do not drop students off next to the grey metal fence. This is not safe. Drive further 

up the road so that when students open the door they are able to step straight on the 

footpath rather than be on the road. 

There is a bus stop across the road from the front gate. Please do not park in the bus stop.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


